
	

	
	

	

	VIRAL OUTBREAK POLICY – UPDATED 6 FEB 20 
 

Dear Members, 
 
In view of the recent developments in the outbreak of the coronavirus pneumonia Wuhan Virus 
(2019-nCOV), the Club has decided to increase its precautions to protect the safety of our Members, 
Guests and Staff. Whilst all activities will continue as normal, please note that prior to entry into the 
Club: 
 

1. All members, guests and staff will have their temperature taken.  
2. All members, guests and staff will be asked to sign a declaration to confirm that they have 

not been to China for the last 14 days, and if they have, that they have taken a Leave of 
Absence of 14 days since that time. This is in accordance with the MOH guidelines.   

Anyone showing signs of a fever (37.8 degrees or higher), or who has recently been to China 
and not complied with the 14 days LOA policy will not be permitted into the Club.   

 
In accordance with the World Health Organization’s (WHO) and the Singapore Ministry of Health’s 
(MOH) recommendations, please continue to follow the advice promulgated:         
 
• Be aware of the symptoms of the disease and how it is transmitted.  
• Monitor your temperature and your health. If you feel sick, please see a doctor immediately 

and ensure that you have fully recovered before returning to work.  
• Maintain good personal hygiene:   
 Do not spit on the floor or ground                                                                                                                                                                                     
  Wash hands   

- Regularly and thoroughly with soap and water  
- Before and after preparing food  
- After going to the toilet  
- Before and after eating   
- After blowing your nose, after coughing and sneezing  
- After removing personal protective equipment (PPE)  

• Sneeze and cough into tissues which are then carefully disposed of.   
• Wear a mask if you have respiratory symptoms such as a cough or shortness of breath 
• Be responsible for cleanliness of your own working area  
• Comply with health and travel advisories 
• Avoid contact with people that are unwell or showing signs of illness 
• Avoid contact with live animals 
• Avoid eating raw and undercooked meat 
 

Please note that in addition to these recommendations, the Club is also being extra vigilant in its 
usual high standards of cleanliness across Camden Hill Restaurant & Bar, the Kids’ Club, the Gym 
and the toilets.  
 
We will continue to monitor the advice given through the MOH website (www.moh.gov.sg) and 
will update you accordingly.  
 
Thank you for your assistance in helping us to make the Club a safe, happy and healthy place to be.  
 
 
 
Claire Llewellin-Davis - General Manager   


